UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2000-2001
Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. William K. Vencill
Arts and Sciences - Dr. Tricia Ann Lootens (Arts)
Dr. Elliot C. Gootman (Sciences)
Business - Dr. Robert J. Vandenberg
Education - Dr. Margaret A. Wilder
Environmental Design - Mr. Gregg A. Coyle, absent
Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote
Forest Resources - Dr. Dale Greene
Journalism - Dr. Elli Lester Roushanzamir
Law - Dr. Frederick W. Huszagh
Pharmacy - Dr. Janet McCombs
Social Work - Dr. Paul W. Ammons
Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen
Graduate School - Dr. Sylvia M. Hutchinson, absent

Guest: Dr. Ray Herren
Dr. Richard Rohs
Dr. Rodney Canfield
Dr. Lioba Moshi
Dr. Jack Houston
Dr. Michelle Commeyras
Dr. Freda Scott-Girel

The University Curriculum Committee met December 1, 2000, at 8:30 a.m. in Room 105 Old

College. Minutes of the October 13, 2000, meeting were approved.

The committee approved the following proposals which have been sent to the Executive Committee

of University Council for consideration:

Proposal for a Master of Agricultural Leadership

Proposal for an Interdisciplinary Certificate Program in Computing

Proposal for an African Studies Institute
Proposal to deactivate the Minor in Fashion Merchandising

The committee voted to table the following proposals until the next meeting to allow committee

members time to consider the proposals before voting:

Proposal for Areas of Emphasis under the Food Science Major (B.S.A.)

Proposal to add courses to Area D of the Core Curriculum

The committee approved a policy on math courses in Area A and Area D of the Core Curriculum.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m.

Respeggfully submitted,

Mr. Scott S. Weinbergﬁlir
University Curriculum Committee
cc: Dr. Karen A. Holbrook

Dr. Thomas G. Dyer
Dr. James E. Fletcher



